From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov

To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,
David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith

Subject: IRC eComment

Date: Tuesday, November 9, 2021 3:10:54 PM

You've received a new form based mail from

https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First Name :
Jessica

Last Name :
Yeates

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
Do not split the city of Ramona under the new redistricting. Makes no sense to have 2 people in charge of 1 city.
Ramona needs to remain as a whole to be taken care of as a whole.

Submit :
Submit





